
Breast Cancer Coalition of Rochester

Sheila G.

My lovely daughter Sheila was diagnosed with breast cancer on August 22nd 2012 – the devasta-
tion, we agree, was like a ton of bricks. As a result, we were in a fog-like state. We didn’t really know 
where to go, or what to do. We knew we needed help. Turning to the Breast Cancer Coalition made 
such a difference – Holly and Jean were just wonderful. We received – hugs, love & support, as well 
as hope and direction. We were given the help we needed to walk through the fog. Thanks to you, 
Holly and Jean, as well as the Coalition for being there for us.
-Sheila & her mom

-Sheila & her mom


